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1st March 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

RE: CHRIS BRADFORD AUTHOR VISIT 

 

We are excited to share with you that as part of our World Book Day Celebrations, we 

have invited author Chris Bradford into school on the 12th March 2024. 

 

Chris will be delivering a show based around this popular series of books, ‘Bodyguard.’ 

 

Chris is renowned for his unique and dynamic performances that are designed to 

encourage even the most reluctant readers to read. Author visits are shown to spark a 

love of reading and writing in children, ignite their imaginations and enhance their 

wellbeing. Our pupils will learn about Chris’ process for writing, which we hope will 

inspire and boost the confidence of all our learners. 

 

During the visit pupils will: 

• Join Chris on his mission to become a qualified bodyguard 

• Participate in an interactive reading to protect the President's daughter 

• Be introduced to Cooper’s Colour Code and stay alert to dangers 

• Learn anti-surveillance skills and how to spot if you’re being followed 

• Discover how to protect a VIP in a crowd 

• Train to be a bodyguard - learn their secret defence techniques! 

• Test your reaction skills - have you got what it takes to be a bodyguard? 

 

After the show, Chris will be available for a Q&A session and book signing for a select 

number of pupils. 

 

This visit incurs no cost to you, but there will be some of the authors books available to 

purchase on the day. This will be cash payments only. 

 

You can also pre-order them online before the event: https://shorturl.at/uxBE5  

 

If you have any questions regarding Chris Bradford’s visit, please contact me on 

j.dutton@chaseterraceacademy.co.uk  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs J Dutton     

Librarian     
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